
 

 

Night works – High Street and Hospital 
Road electrical works 

Essential night works are being carried out on the 
corner of High Street and Hospital Road, near the 
Sydney Children’s Hospital, Randwick. The work is 
carried out under an Ausgrid Authority approval. 

This work includes service investigations, installing 
electrical utilities, pavement and driveway works. 

Works are scheduled to commence on Sunday 
28 August for four consecutive nights. 

Works are scheduled between 5:00pm and 5:00am 
on Sunday 28 August and 7:30pm and 5:00am on 
weeknights. Contingency nights of Thursday 1 August 
and Friday 2 August will be in place.  

Noisy works such as excavation and saw cutting will 
be complete by 10:30pm each night.  

This work is being carried out at night to manage 
traffic and pedestrian access and ensure hospital 
operational continuity.  

Access to the hospital and Children’s Emergency will 
be maintained at all times throughout the work. 

Traffic control will be in place to appropriately manage 
pedestrians throughout the work. 

For any questions or complaints about this work, 
please call the Randwick Campus Redevelopment 
project team on the 24/7 number, 1800 571 866. 

Thank you for your patience while we 
progress these important works. 



 

 

 

Location of the works 

 


